
Carihi  Secondary School PAC Meeting 

December 14th, 2015 

 

Attendance: 

Liz West   Tia Stephens   Fred Schaub  Violet Shade 

Sally MacGregor   Kate Morgan   Sharon Russell  Anne Farren 

Tanza Davies   Dea Kowalko 

 

Start: 

7:05pm 

 

Introductions: 

Intro’s were made. 

 

Special Guest: 

There was no special guest at this meeting. 

 

Review of Past Minutes: 

Minutes were reviewed.  Sally made a motion to accept and Liz seconded, all in favour. 

 

Treasurer's Report: 

Account balances are as follows: 

Scholarship : $4509.91 

General: $1083.61 

Gaming: $20 262.22 

We did receive $250 from SD72. 

 

Principal's Report: 

Sean was not in attendance. 

 

Vice Principal's Report: 

A report was given to all in attendance and will be attached to the minutes. 

 

DPAC Report: 

Calendar changes to the district calendar. 

A reminder that DPAC is willing to pay for all BCCPAC membership dues this year, the deadline to get the paperwork in is December 

15th.  Liz will make sure to do this. 

It has been accepted that two schools in our district will be closed at the end of June, they are now beginning the process in choosing 

which two.  If you would like to see the facilities review book, Violet can provide you with it.  You can also find all of the information on 

the BC Education website. 

 

Grad Report:  

Pointsettias brought in $5000 less than last year, may be due to other clubs in the community selling earlier and for less. 

Purdy’s, Pointsettias, and Coffee fundraisers are all wrapped up.  We are continuing to fundraise.   

“The Great Gatsby” has been chosen for the theme.  We will be sharing the theme with Timberline. 

 

Old Business: 

There was no old business to review. 

 

New Business: 

Georgina Knox has requested $300 for her curling club, as well, they may be going to Provincials so just keep that on our radar, as we 

usually pay $100/student to a max of $500 per team.  Liz motioned to give the club the $300, Sally seconded the motion.  11 out of 12 in 

favour.  Motion passed. 

 

John Jepson has requested $500 for the Jr Girls volleyball team, as they have made it to Provincials.  Liz motioned to provide them with 

the $500, Dea seconded.  All were in favour. 

 

 

Next Meeting: 

January 18th @ 7pm in the library 

 

End: 

 

7:40pm 


